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Training for RPO/QE for Industrial Processes Involving NORM, Vienna, Austria, from 
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Dear National Liaison Officer / National Coordinator, 

I am pleased to inform you, that the International Atomic Energy Agency (IAEA) is organizing the 

above event under the IAEA technical cooperation project RER9163, “Improving the Protection of 

Workers Exposed to Radiation at Naturally Occurring Radioactive Material Sites”. 

The purpose of the event is to discuss and exchange experiences on certification, qualification, 

recognition and designation of Radiation Protection Offices in industrial processes involving NORM to 

improve the practical application of relevant GSR Part 3 requirements and GSG-7 recommendations. 

The attached Information Sheet provides further details, including technical and administrative aspects 

of the event. Selection of participants will be in accordance with IAEA procedures. Member States are 

strongly encouraged to identify women participants.  

We would appreciate receiving your country’s nominations by 31 May 2025 through the IAEA's 

InTouch+ platform (https://Intouchplus.iaea.org). Please be advised that late nominations or 

replacements of participants after the closing date for nominations will not be accepted. 
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We look forward to receiving your early response. 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 
Ms Maria Del Pilar Murillo Fuentes 

On behalf of  

Ms Emina Alic 
Programme Management Officer 
Division for Europe 
Department of Technical Cooperation 
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